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I strongly support SB 1583.  It is so sad that we need a bill that prohibits 

discriminating textbooks, instructional materials, or library books used in public 

schools. I want to continue to see books available that represent everyone. Many of 

the attempts to ban books are blatant in their opposition to LGBTQ+ Material and I 

feel it is so important for all students to see themselves reflected in their community.  

 

Sincerely, 

Laurie Chadwick 

Silverton 


